
Many thanks to you all your patience and understanding when we 
were forced to close school yesterday.  It amazes me that we have 
had a six week holiday and its now that Northern Electric plan  major 
maintenance work.  I have 
informed them of the impact 
that it has had on our school 
community and look forward 
to their response!   
 
September is flying by at a 
rate of knots and in a couple 
of weeks time we will be 
hoping that you will be able to join us in Church for our Harvest Festi-
val.  For those parents new to the school, this takes place at St Mar-
tins Church in Burton Agnes.  The children come together to cele-
brate this Christian Festival and thank God for the food we have 
through songs , stories and rhymes.  We also ask for contributions of 
food that we share out to the elderly people in our community.  We 
have given great thought to giving the food to the Food Bank this 
year but every year we get the loveliest letters of thanks from the re-
cipients who really do appreciate the contact they have with the 
school.  We would therefore appreciate any contributions of tinned 
and packet foods, biscuits etc.  If you wish to send in fresh produce 
such as vegetables please can we have those on Thursday 5th Octo-
ber.   
  
Please join us at 2pm at St Martins on Friday 6th October. 
 

Lost!!!! 
 

Please can we ask that all 
uniform is clearly labelled to 
ensure any lost uniform can 
be returned to the correct 
person.  It’s an impossible 
task if  it’s not.  Thank you 

Contact details 
 
Don’t forget to contact the school office if your contact details 
change at all during the course of the year. 

A note from Mrs Jameson 
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 New 
Shoes? 
If anyone has 
any unwant-
ed shoe box-
es, please 
send them in to school.  We need them 
for Harvest and for our Shoebox appeal 
which we will be sending information 
out about very shortly. 

Home time arrangements 
In the interests of safeguarding your 
children, please could we ask that ,if 
someone other than yourselves is pick-
ing up your child from school at the 
end of the day, you let the school office 
know.  If we haven't had permission 
from you and the person is not known to school we will contact you to check  this arrangement .  Ra-
ther than causing offence to the person picking up or inconveniencing yourself with a phone call 
from school it would be easier all round if you just let us know.  Similarly if your child travels on the 
bus but does not require it because they are being picked up by a family member, please let us 
know.  Thank you. 

Help us to help others 
As a school we work hard to support a variety of charities that are 
close to our hearts.  This month we will be holding our annual 
McMillian Coffee on Thursday 28th September at 9am. We would 
be very grateful for donations of cakes, buns and biscuits.  All mon-
ey will go to MacMillian Cancer support.  We hope you can  join us. 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Dates For Diaries 

Thursday 28th September Safety day 

Friday 6th October             Harvest Service at church 2pm 

Tuesday 10th October Individual School Photographs 

Wednesday 18th October FOBAS Harvest Supper 

Tuesday 24th October Parents Evening 

Thursday 26th October  School Closes for Half Term 

Friday 27th October              Staff Training Day 

Monday 6th November School opens 

Friday 17th November Children in Need 

Friday 8th December Christmas Fair pm 

Wednesday 13th December KS1 performance 

Thursday 14th December KS1 performance (adults only) 

Friday 15th December Carol Service 2pm @ church  

Wednesday 20th December EYFS and KS1 Christmas party 
am 

Wednesday 20th December KS2 Christmas party pm 

Friday 22nd December Pantomime at Bridlington Spa   
    am (not for nursery) 

Friday 22nd December School Closes for Christmas 

Monday 8th January  Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 9th January              School opens  

Date change 


